
 
From the President …… 
 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees I want to thank all the members 
for providing their support and helping TFAS grow to be an important 
organization in New Jersey and in the nation over the last 25 years.  
We are celebrating the occasion with a grand Silver Jubilee function 
during May 23-24 and with the release of this souvenir.  For the last 27 
years I have been involved in TAGDV, TANA, ATA, TLCA and TFAS 
organizations and now I have the opportunity to be associated with 
TFAS as the President.  My wife Nagamani and sons, Suman and 
Pavan, join me in the efforts to make TFAS advance further during our 
term in cultural and literary activities and community service.  

 
We thank all our music and dance teachers who encourage their 

students to participate in TFAS events and make our cultural programs 
successful.  We have actors who participate in drama at our events 
and entertain the audience.  And we have many volunteers who 
assure smooth running of our TFAS events.  We appreciate caterers 

who provide delicious Telugu food, and vendors and other sponsors who pay for part of 
the expenses.   Trustees depend on so many individuals and groups to arrange a 
successful TFAS program. 

 
I also want to thank the Telugu Jyothi Editors who have been regularly publishing the 

magazine attracting new writers.  Telugu Jyothi is mailed to 825 member families across 
the United States.  In particular, I congratulate the Editorial Team for producing this 
attractive souvenir in a relatively short time. 

 
I want to thank the help of Mr. Ramana Murthy who is coordinator for the group that 

came from India to entertain us at the Silver Jubilee function. 
The Silver Jubilee event would not have been possible without the financial support 

from the donors, vendors, and souvenir advertisement sponsors.  
  

Thanks to all! 
 

Damu Gedala 
President, 
Telugu Fine Arts Society 


